
Dear Premium Portfolio Subscriber, 

Mid-March 2015 Update 

Our recommendations center on a collection of five stocks that we believe, as a 

group, will outperform the market this month. The Buyback Premium Portfolio is 

beating the S&P 500 by more than 95% since its inception (August 2, 2000)!  

This portfolio is up 142% since inception (August 2, 2000) vs. a gain of 46.35% in 

the S&P 500 over the same time frame. We hope that you are participating in these 

profits. For the month of February 2015, The Buyback Premium Portfolio gained 

2.31% vs. a gain of 5.49% in the S&P 500. 

New Premium Portfolio Recommendation: On March 4, we issued a 

recommendation that there are no changes in the Premium Portfolio this month.  

 

We will continue to hold 5 positions (100% invested). Current positions are: 

PIR, SIRI, RNG, G and WU 

 

New subscribers: Buy equal dollar amounts of PIR, SIRI, RNG, G, WU. (Buy 

approximately 20% of the portfolio value for each stock.) 

 


